
 

COVID STATEMENT 

We are following the government’s guidelines and also taking extra 
precautions of our own.  

Our customers’ and staff’s safety is priority.  
Hand sanitizers are provided on each table and in the bathroom. 
Hand sanitizers, face covering and disposable gloves for staff are 

provided.  
We are sanitizing all surfaces regularly; menus are wiped after each 

guest.  
Staff training will be regularly organized to keep up to date with the 

extra measures.  
We are asking guests to keep their coats on the chairs or hang them 

on the coat hanger themselves so to avoid handling personal 
belongings. 

The QR code for track and trace is available in each menu.  
Please do not come to the restaurant if you feel unwell and exhibit 

any symptoms associated with Covid (a new continuous cough, fever, 
loss of smell or taste). Please let us know if you need to cancel your 

reservation. There is no cancellation fee.  
We hope you will feel comfortable at our restaurant and are 

 looking forward to welcoming you soon.  
Thank you for your support and cooperation! 


